Nursery Stay AND Play Sessions 
After half term we would like to invite you into Nursery or down to the woods for a ‘Stay and Play’ session
These sessions will be in place of the rest of the school’s parents evenings in October.
You are welcome to stay and join in for the whole time (from 9.00am-11.00am), or just pop in for half an hour
Please come dressed for the weather if you are in the woods
.  Please make sure you go to the office to sign in before joining us in the woods and a then a member of staff will collect you
Due to restrictions on space please could we request that only 1 parent and no siblings joins us for the session.
These are the dates of Stay and Play sessions this term for your information
1. Monday 11th November:  Badgers Nursery with Mrs Lee, Squirrels Woods with Miss Horwood
1. Tuesday 12th November:  Squirrels Nursery with Mrs Lee, Badgers Woods with Miss Horwood
1. Wednesday 13th November:  Badgers Nursery with Miss Horwood, Squirrels Woods with Mrs Lee
1. Thursday 14th November:  Squirrels Nursery with Miss Horwood, Badgers Woods with Mrs Lee
Your preferred session can be booked online nearer the time (more details and booking information to follow)
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